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The IRS has announced that, effective January 31, 2020, applications for recognition of exemption 
submitted via the Form 1023 must be submitted electronically at www.pay.gov.  The IRS will continue to 
accept paper versions of the Form 1023 for ninety days after the effective date of the change.   
 
Organizations and advisors with draft Forms 1023 currently in process may want to consider finalizing 
and submitting those applications by mail during the transition period or the data may need to be 
transferred to the new version of the form and filed online.  The stated goal of the transition to 
electronic filing is that it will improve the application process for filers and reduce processing time. 
 
The Form 1023 user fee will remain at $600 for 2020.  This fee must be paid through www.pay.gov at 
the time of submission. 
 
If you have any questions related to the above programs, please do not hesitate to contact one of the 
following attorneys or visit www.mendrygallaw.com for more information about our practice 
 

Danika H. Mendrygal 
danika@mendrygallaw.com 

 

Genevra M. Williams 
genevra@mendrygallaw.com 

Kristen Sitchler 
kristen@mendrygallaw.com 

Amy C. Bellah 
amy@mendrygallaw.com 

 

Mendrygal Law, PLLC is a boutique law firm devoted exclusively to guiding nonprofits through the 
complexities of the legal and regulatory requirements for tax-exempt organizations. 
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This alert is for informational purposes only and is not intended to be legal advice. Transmission is not intended to 
create and receipt does not establish an attorney-client relationship. Legal advice of any nature should be sought 
from legal counsel. 
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